
The Shipley School 

Bryn Mato, Pennsylvania

October 7, 1955

Dear Miss Gilpin,

Thank you very much indeed for telling us about
your plans. We are delighted to think that you can come to 
Shipley on November 11. Since you are to be at Baldwin on 
November and would like to start home without too great de­
lay, I wonder whether you would not find it more convenient to 
come to us on Thursday, November 10. We can arrange that just 
as easily as Friday, the 11th. We will save both mornings 
for you but I shall assume that you will be here on Thursday, 
the 10th. I think an hour’s talk from ten minutes past ten 
to ten minutes past eleven in the morning would fit into our 
morning schedule perfectly.

We are looking forward most happily to having
you here. We should be most happy to have you spend the 
night of November 9 here with us at Shipley and as many nights 
afterwards as you would find convenient.

With all good wishes,

Most sincerely yours,

MBSsb

Margaret Bailey Speer 
Headmistress

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Care of Miss Carol Preston 
The Potomac School 
McLean, Virginia


